
Safety Alert 
Burglaries from Residential Halls 

 
  
Date of Incidents:  09/18/2014 and 09/23/2014 

 

Description: Skidmore College Campus Safety is investigating three separate 
burglaries where an unknown person(s) entered unlocked rooms and took 
MacPro laptops.  The thefts occurred in Penfield and Wilmarth Halls during 
daylight hours.   

It is believed that the person(s) responsible were able to get into the residential 
halls by following students in or going in when students were coming out.    Once 
inside, they walked down the hallways and checked for unlocked doors.   

If anyone has had a laptop stolen, their room entered or think they may have 
seen the suspects described below, please contact Campus Safety at ext. 5567 
or (518) 580-5567. 

 

Possible descriptions:  Both suspects are college age males:   

Suspect #1:   White male, about 5’8” tall, light hair, wearing jeans and a white T-
shirt.  

Suspect #2:  Black male, about 6’0 tall, neck-length dreadlock style hair, wearing 
jeans and a green sweatshirt (possibly Skidmore).  

 

Safety Tip:  Always lock your room doors when leaving the room, even if it is for 
a few minutes.   

Report suspicious persons to: 

Campus Safety - 580-5566 or 

Saratoga Springs Police – 584-1800 
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